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Privacy Commissioner announces successful privacy 

research applicants 

24 November 2015 

Privacy Commissioner John Edwards today announced grants for four independent privacy 

research projects in the inaugural funding round for the Privacy Good Research Fund. 

Mr Edwards launched the Privacy Good Research Fund in June 2015 and made $75,000 

available to support privacy research. The objective of the fund is to stimulate privacy-related 

research, public education or awareness raising initiatives. Applications that might assist 

with ‘making privacy easy’ for agencies or individuals or contribute to ‘Better Public Services’ 

were especially encouraged. 

“I was impressed by the quality of the research proposals and am pleased that the Privacy 

Good Research Fund will enable several academic and not-for-profit projects to go ahead,”  

Mr Edwards said.     

Fifteen applications for funding were received from New Zealand and overseas by the 

deadline in August. The total amount sought substantially exceeded the funds available.  

Funded projects 2015 

The four recipients of funding from the 2015 Privacy Good Research Fund are as follows: 

Researcher Project title Funding (GST 
exclusive) 

University of Auckland 
(School of Population Health) 

The Ethics of Sharing: What 
concerns underpin practitioner 
decisions about what to document in 
shared electronic records and how 
should they be resolved? 

$21,539 

Methodist Mission Southern 
 

Information sharing and high needs 
clients 

$21,739 

NZ Nurses Organisation E-records and multi-disciplinary 
healthcare: An examination of 
community nurses’ knowledge and 
practice concerning electronic 
patient records, appropriate access 
and privacy 

$17,296 

University of Waikato 
(Faculty of Computing and 
Mathematical Sciences) 

Parent-centric Privacy Framework 
for a Safe Cyber Environment for 
Children 

$18,996 

TOTAL 
 

 $79,570   
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Full information will be publicly released on completion of the research projects, probably in 

mid-to-late 2016. The Office of the Privacy Commissioner plans to hold a symposium where 

the research findings can be presented towards the end of 2016.  

Background 

The Privacy Good Research Fund was established to support the Office of the Privacy 

Commissioner’s mission to promote privacy and protect personal information.  

The Fund seeks to: 

 capitalise on existing privacy research capacity in academic and non-profit sectors; 

 generate new knowledge and support the development of expertise in selected areas 

of privacy and data protection; 

 increase awareness and understanding among individuals and organisations across 

New Zealand of their privacy rights and obligations; and 

 promote the uptake and application of research results by relevant stakeholders. 

More information about the Privacy Good Research Fund is available on the Office of the 

Privacy Commissioner’s website at https://privacy.org.nz/further-resources/privacy-research.   

For further information, contact Charles Mabbett 021 509 735. 

 

https://privacy.org.nz/further-resources/privacy-research

